
Episcopal Diocese of Southern Virginia 
 

Suggested Blog Commenting Guidelines 
 
 

If you can’t be polite, don’t share your thoughts. Expressing a negative view is certainly 
acceptable, but personal attacks are off-limits. 
 
Please keep your comments to 400 or fewer words. Blog comments are a rather 
abbreviated medium, so please respect the time and space of this blog and its readers by 
keeping your comments brief.  
 
Please keep your comments on topic. Please make sure your comments are relevant to the 
discussion and original blog post. 
 
You are solely responsible for the content you post. The administrators of this blog have 
the right (but not the obligation) to review, screen, delete, edit and/or move any content 
posted on the blog. We invite and value your opinions, but remind readers that opinions 
expressed by commenters are not necessarily those of the Episcopal Diocese of Southern 
Virginia and have not been checked for accuracy. 
 
No spam. If you advertise a service or a website, expect your post to be deleted and your IP 
banned. 


